NOVEMBER 12, 2021 WWW.HERRONPREP.ORG

HERRON PREPARATORY
ACADEMY

November 12, 2021

Hello Herron Prep Family,

| am so excited to shout out all of our phenomenal Herron Prep teachers. | have received an abundance of emails
and messages complimenting HPA teachers, families have expressed their gratitude for your commitment to their
children and they were extremely pleased with how you conducted conferences and the information you shared. |
would also like to thank our entire team for ensuring that our first Fall Festival was successful. Thanks so much for
all you do. Please read the updates below.

Covid 19 Update
Please review our updated COVID-19 quarantine policies. Updates went into effect after Fall Break and can be
reviewed here: https://tinyurl.com/ICSCovidUpdateOct19-21

Volunteers Welcome!

As we prepare to move to our new location on the campus of Herron High School, we would welcome adult
volunteers to help pack on Friday 11/19 at our current location at Herron-Riverside High School. Unpacking will take
place at our new location on the campus of Herron High School on Monday and Tuesday 11/22 and 11/23.

Recess
Please review our recess guidelines. Recess is held outside for all students unless it is raining, above 90 degrees, or
below 32 degrees.

Virtual Learning Day on November 19
School will not be held on campus for students on Nov 19th. It will be a virtual asynchronous learning day. Please
continue to remind parents in any newsletters or communication that you send.



